
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

             Friday 10.12.24 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that the two-week Christmas break allowed you to spend quality time with your family. It certainly 

provided me with an excellent opportunity to reconnect with those friends who somehow slipped 

through the cracks during the busyness of life. 

I'm thrilled to report that the children have returned to school with positivity, enthusiasm, and a 

readiness to dive back into their learning. There's a delightful buzz of excitement in Year 1, primarily due 

to a recent spaceship landing on the field and the children's eagerness to find the missing Beegu, who 

has made our site his temporary hideaway! 

 

 

 

On Thursday, we had the pleasure of welcoming Kerrie McGrory, a school effectiveness partner from the 

North East of Essex, for a Safeguarding Audit of Hogarth. I'm pleased to announce that she deemed our 

safeguarding processes effective, and every child she spoke to expressed feeling safe in our school. 

Kerrie will produce a full report, which I will share in the newsletter shortly. I extend my thanks to our 

dedicated staff and the wonderful children of Hogarth, whose positive reflections on our school 'took her 

breath away.' A special thank you goes out to the 16 children who met with Mrs McGrory. 

Looking ahead, this term promises to be as busy as ever, so please do check the diary dates at the end of 

the newsletter to keep yourself informed. I also wish to remind you of our Reading Café event taking 

place next Tuesday at 14:00. You will have received information about this already, and we look forward 

to welcoming you into school to enjoy some reading time with your child. This will be a fantastic 

opportunity for you to see how Hogarth continues to evolve and to engage with other parents in the 

room. It would be wonderful to see as many of you there as possible! 

Wishing you all a safe and warm weekend. And for those whose children play sport, let’s hope the 

pitches thaw out in time for a good match! 

 

 



 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1A 1C 2Y 

Reign Archer Aila Willow C H Elanur 

3S 4C 5C 6C 6H 

Hunter Emmanuel Daiyaan DJ Precious 

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award – 
        Jack 6C – For being respectful, responsible, reflective and resilient.  

          

             Reading at Home  
       Please continue reading at home and logging it in your child’s reading record   

 

 



  

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1A 1C 2Y Whole school  

Attendance 95.9% 97.6% 91.9% 89.6% 93.1% 

      

92.8% Class 3S 4C 5C 6C 6H 

Attendance 88.6% 94.6% 95.5% 95% 87% 

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

RB RKH 5C 

 

    Yearly Attendance 
 

 Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1A 1C 2Y Whole school  

Attendance 93.8% 95.1% 88.9% 92.2% 91.1% 

      

93.6% Class 3S 4C 5C 6C 6H 

Attendance 93.5% 94.6% 95.5% 95.9% 95.8% 

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

6C 6H 5C 

            
Literacy Word of the 

Week 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 

villain bleak promise 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

prosperous vertebrae neighbour menacing  

 

Maths Word of the 

Week 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 

numeral ten and a bit  equal  

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

digit perimeter related fraction integer 

 



 

 

Tuesday 14 January – 14.00 – Whole school - Reading Café (parents invited)  

Thursday 16 January – Year 3 Food Discovery workshop 

Wednesday 22 January – 14.30 - 4C Assembly  

Wednesday 22 January – 10.30 Reception Library Visit 

Wednesday 22 January – Young Voices Trip  

Monday 27 January – Aspirations Week 

Wednesday 29 January – Reception – Little City Workshop 

Thursday 30 January – Year 3 Food Discovery workshop (cooking) 

Monday 3 February – Don Rae Dance Workshop 

Wednesday 5 February – 14.30 - 5C Assembly  

Thursday 6 February – Year 6 Respect Assembly 

Friday 7 February – 9.00-10.00 – SEND coffee morning 

Monday 10 February – Online Safety Week 

Monday 10 February – Early Parents Evening 

Tuesday 11 February – Online Safety Day 

Wednesday 12 February – Late Parents Evening 

Wednesday 12 February – Year 5/6 ‘Hairspray’ at St Martin’s School 

Thursday 13 February – Year 3 Food Discovery (cooking session) 

Friday 14 February – Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


